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NOTICE

Distribution of 12" year, 1% issue of “Purta Kotha”, a mouthpiece of PWD among officers of PWD

up to the rank of Executive Engineer

The 12" year, 1% issue of “Purta Kotha” - a mouthpiece of PWD has been published by Hon’ble -

MIC, PWD on 13.10.2023. As per decision of competent authority of PWD, copies of the Journal

would be distributed among officers of PWD up to the rank of Executive Engineer. Each of the

officers should collect their own copy from the following offices:

1)
2)
3)
4)
5)
6)
7)
8)
9)

Office of the Chief Engineer, HQ, P.W.Dte. / P.W.(Roads) Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer, NH, P.W. (Roads) Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer, Electrical Works / Planning, P.W. Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer, Planning, P.W.Dte. / P.W.(Roads) Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer, Social Sector, P.W. Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer, South Zone / West Zone / North Zone, P.W. Dte.

Office of the Chief Engineer South Zone / West Zone / North Zone, P.W. (Roads) Dte.
Office of the Chief Engineer, CGA, P.W.Dte.

Office of the Joint Secretary (P), PWD

Notable that each officer shall get only one copy. Suggestions from all readers are welcome for

betterment of future editions.
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